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Fellow Stranders,

SOS Spring Safari will be soon upon us and we know that you are all
looking forward to coming down to the beach. The SOS Board has been
monitoring the current situation with the coronavirus (covid-19) and it is
our responsibility to keep you informed on our current situation and ask
your help to avoid as much of a risk as we can. There have been a few
cases reported in some states but at this point no real threats have been
reported. In accordance with the recommendations set forth by the CDC,
we implore you to honor and help by doing some of the following things:

e Cover a cough or sneeze with a tissue or sneeze into your elbow

e Try not to touch your face

e Wash your hands frequently with hot water and soap for 20 seconds

e Use hand sanitizer as much as possible

e SOS will be providing the clubs and the SOS Company Store with
hand sanitizer at all entrances

e Please no handshakes or hugging and kissing, instead do an elbow
bump

We are an older group and this virus seems to be affecting us the most.
We are asking that if you are sick or have cold symptoms to stay home or
in your condo and do not come out around everyone else.

Hopefully, things will get better but we have to be responsible and we are
asking you for your help. We will keep you advised of as much information
as we can as we get closer to SOS. Your safety is our main concern.

If you have any questions, please call.

Ron Whisenant, SOS President (803-371-4731)
Ronnie Gregory, SOS Board Chair (336-213-7053)
Robin Morley, ACSC Chairman (828-443-5995)



